

Football Office | Phone (513) 556-5986 | Fax (513) 556-9099

Dear RallyCats,

I would like to personally thank each of you for making the trip to Washington, D.C. Our players love to see their friends and family in the stands, but it's your passion that drives them each and every play. You are a key member of our football family and you also played a critical role this past weekend. This was evident when the combination of your noise and our defense held Virginia Tech without a first down for their first five drives of the game.

When I hear RallyCats I immediately sense the passion, pride, and leadership that you display every day. Those three characteristics are pillars of our football program and I'm honored to have the best students in the country behind our team. Thank you for your commitment to Represent the "C"!

See you Saturday







